Kate Van Daele

From: PATRICK REBECCA HALL <pbrkaak@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 11:17 AM

To: Kate Van Daele

Subject: Fyi- 4814 London Rd

Attachments: IMG_5742.JPG; ATT00001.txt; IMG_5726.JPG; ATT00002.txt; IMG_5720.JPG; ATTO0003.txt

Hi again! Just want to send you a couple of pictures of the rocky location (the outcropping) that they're hoping to build
the stairs on. Today it's pretty windy but it's not one of our bigger wind storms and as a result, there's no beach on that
property today. | just don't see how a staircase down to that rock and beach can withstand the mighty Lake Superior. |
also included a photo on the erosion up above. If it helps, you're more than welcome to visit my property to take a look
at the issue over there. Thanks!

Becky












